



Monday 08th July 2024

RE: End of year reports

Dear Parents,

Thank you for continuing to support our drive to moving towards a paperless communication system via Arbor. We are delighted to share with you that over 98% of our parent community are now using the Arbor APP.

This year, we will be sending your child's end of year report **via email and through the Arbor APP on Friday 12th July 2024.** If you would like to discuss your child's report, please let the main office know and this will be arranged for you.

If you or someone you know hasn't already signed up, please ensure that you come and speak to a member of our office team who will be happy to assist you with any questions or problems that you may be having with the system.

Kind regards,

Mrs Patel Head Of School